
 
 
 
 

 

  
direct phone: 515-242-2487 
email: ben.merrill@brownwinick.com 

October 28, 2024 
 
 

SENT VIA CERTIFIED MAIL AND EMAIL 
 
 
Susan Johnson 
Iowa Department of Natural Resources 
Wallace Building 
502 E. 9th Street 
Des Moines, IA  50319 
Email:  susan.johnson@dnr.iowa.gov 
 

Re: Notice to Vacate and Terminate Lease  
 
To whom it may concern: 

Please be advised that this law firm represents GKAT RECLAMATION, LLC (“GKAT”) with 
sever of its business affairs.   

GKAT has completely vacated the property located at 1700 Dixon Steet, Des Moines, Iowa (the 
“Property”). GKAT terminated its lease of the Property when it was sold to Holt Sales and Service, 
LLC in the Fall of 2023.  Holt accepted the premise completely and nothing else remained of CRT 
glass and/or any GKAT personal property at the Property.  Therefore, GKAT no longer requires 
Iowa DNR approval for this location.  

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding GKAT, please let me know.  

 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

       Ben Merrill 
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